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This month we have been learning about the importance of inclusion not only in our school and in our community.
Fifth class thoroughly enjoyed playing some games that opened up conversations about diversity, acceptance and
inclusion.

Senior Infants were busy looking for signs of spring around the school during
SESE. They found daffodils, snowdrops, tree buds and swallows.

Fourth class were
delighted to visit
the Science, Tech-
nology, Engineer-
ing and Maths
(STEM) room.
There was lots of
focus, team work
and problem solv-
ing to be seen as
they worked on
their tasks.
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Well done to the boys who took part in the FAIl 5-a-side soccer tour-
nament in the MDL.

3rd class drew some fabulous Spring
tulips to celebrate the beginning of

Fifth class were busy learning about the history of St Brigid. They used
rushes to make St Brigid Crosses and learned about how St Brigid used
the cross to teach a sick chieftain about Jesus Christ and the Holy Trinity.
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We had lots of fun making and eating pancakes in many of
the classes to celebrate Shrove Tuesday.




